
December 7, 2021 

December 2021 Behavioral Health Update and Request for Availability 

 
Dear behavioral health providers, 
 
2021 has been one for the books but thanks to you and our strong network, we have been able to meet 
our members’ needs for mild to moderate behavioral health care. Thank you for continuing to make 
room in your practice to help those in need. 
 
Please continue to keep us updated on your panel capacity. As we head into the winter, we are seeing 
increased demand for services in these areas: 

• Providers who serve youth under 18 
• In-person services or option to schedule in person in the future  
• Providers who can deliver care in Spanish for members and minors with a Spanish language 

parent/guardian 
 
You can keep us updated on your availability as it changes by email or by phone: 

• By email: HPSM_BH_Provider_Availability@hpsm.org  
• By phone: 650-616-2580  

 
Thank you for your commitment to our community,  
The Health Plan of San Mateo  
 
PS: If you need resources for reopening your practice safely, please visit our website here. 

  

mailto:HPSM_BH_Provider_Availability@hpsm.org
https://www.hpsm.org/provider-covid-resources/reopen

